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11/9/23 
 

Dear New Parents, Parents Association Members, and Parent Helpers, 

Subject: Join us for the first Parents’ Association Meeting of the Year 
 
I hope this message finds you well. As we kick off another exciting school year, we would like to extend a warm 
invitation to our first Parents’ Association meeting of the year. Your presence and participation are highly valued, 
and we look forward to seeing both familiar faces and new parents join us. 
 
Date: Wednesday 13th September 2023  
Time: 8:00 PM - 9:00 PM 
Location: Sixth Form Centre 
 
We have planned this meeting to be an informative and enjoyable gathering. Light snacks and beverages will be 
served for all who attend, creating a relaxed and friendly atmosphere for everyone to mingle and connect. 
 
The Parents’ Association plays a crucial role in supporting our school and our boys in various ways. We organise 
numerous events throughout the year, and the funds raised from these events are channelled back into the school 
to support various causes that directly benefit our children. Your participation in the Parents’ Association not only 
strengthens the school community but also contributes to the well-being and success of our boys. 
 
This meeting marks the beginning of our journey together this academic year. It is an opportunity for you to learn 
more about the Parents’ Association's goals and initiatives, as well as a chance to voice your ideas, concerns, and 
suggestions. Your input is invaluable, and together, we can make a positive impact on our school community. 
 
Please mark your calendars for Wednesday, 13th September, and plan to join us for this important meeting. We 
genuinely look forward to your presence and active participation as we embark on another year of working together 
for the betterment of our school and, most importantly, our boys. If you are not able to join this meeting but would 
like to be involved in the RGSPA, please do get in touch with me. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please email me.  
 
Thank you for your commitment and support. Together, we can make a difference. 
 
Warm regards, 

Sonia  

Sonia Chadha-Nihal 
Chair, Parent Association, RGSHW   
07824510273| rgshw-pa@outlook.com| soniachadhanihal@gmail.com  
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